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Contact Information
Phone: 662-434-8213 | Fax: 662-434-0079 

256 State Loop, Columbus, MS 39705

COLUMBUS STAFF
Kessler Cowans - Community Director
Tamara Taylor - Community Supervisor
Suriah Hawkins - Leasing Specialist
Estelle James - Resident SVC Specialist
Michelle Bolden - Resident SVC Specialist
Don McMillian - Maintenance Director
Chris Burnett - Maintenance Supervisor

Dallas Slatton - Maintenance Technician
Robert Butts - Maintenance Technician
Donny Henry - Maintenance Technician
Nehemiah Tatum - Maintenance Technician
Willie Bush - Quality & Control Specialist
David Blackwell - Painter 

Wishing Don McMillian
a Fond Farewell! 
He will be leaving Team Columbus for an 
amazing opportunity with Team Ohana on 
the beautiful island of Honolulu! Don 
joined HMC in 2011 and has been a valued 
employee ever since. His contributions 
and dedication will always be a prime 
example for us all. Best wishes!

Happy Halloween!

As we welcome fall we look forward to 
cooler weather, children settled into school 
and football. It is also a time when Hunt 
Military Communities launches their annual 
Hunt Helping Hands initiative. This year we 
have once again organized a food drive in 
support of our military families and food 
insecurity. Data we have received indicates 
many military families face this challenge 

and could use additional support. Details about your 
communities food drive will be emailed, posted on social 
media, and cards left at each door. We are partnering with 
various groups on base who may have resources for 
distribution and we are also working with a local food bank 
closest to your community. Our goal is to make sure our 
families are taken care of and those in need receive the 
resources they need. Additionally, Hunt Military Communities 
is excited to collaborate with Hire Heroes USA to assist military 
service members and their spouses �nd meaningful careers 
upon completion of their military service. Our donation will 
fund career transition services for veterans, military spouses, 
and transitioning service members. We will also collaborate 
with them to source more military veteran and spouse talent 
for our teams. More to come on this fantastic opportunity to 
assist those needing career advisement and services. Thank 
you for allowing us to serve you.

Brian Stann

CEO
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message



HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

ATTENTION RESIDENTS!

The Hunt Resident App and Portal will be

For Maintenance From
OCT 15TH
STARTING AT 7:00PM EST

OCT 21ST
ENDING AT 12:00PM EST

TO SUBMIT A WORK ORDER PLEASE
CALL OR EMAIL US.

Residents will not be able to submit routine work orders or
make online payments through the App or Portal during this time.

*All urgent or emergency work orders should strictly be submitted over the phone.


